
Bioforsk has signed sub- contract with 
Indian Institute of Technology, Chennai 

 
 

Bioforsk has entered into a sub-contract with the Department of Civil Engineering, IITM , in August 2010. This will 
enable the project team to expand their cooperation further on tasks related to the use of SWAT model, 
development of hydrological scenarios, capacity building and data base development within the Climarice 2 
project. IITM expertise on these areas will strengthen the project outputs and the consortium. Bioforsk intends to 
expand its cooperation with IITM in the future in other areas as well. 

 

http://www.iitm.ac.in/
http://www.bioforsk.no/ikbViewer/page/bioforsk/bilde?p_document_id=73341

